ACUSHNET SCHOOL COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF JUNE 7, 2018

The Acushnet School Committee met in the John Tavares Library on Tuesday, June 7, 2018 at
5:30 p.m. Members present were Mrs. Gomes, Mr. DeTerra, Mrs. Tavares, Mr. Sumner and
Mrs. Downing. Mr. Shea and Mrs. Flynn were also in attendance, as well as Mr. Noble, Town

Administrator.
1. Call to Order.
2. All recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

3. New Business:

a. Construction of Liitle Toy Playground, Mrs. Tavares. Mrs. Tavares turned this agenda item
over to Mrs. Gomes who described the construction of the playground and mentioned the material
costs which equaled approximately $43,600 which will be funded by the town meeting article, the
AES principal’s account and school building rental funds. Discussion ensued. Motion was made by
Mrs. Gomes and seconded by Mr. Sumner to approve the construction of the first phase of the
playground. The committee unanimously approved.

4. Business by Members and Administration: Mr. Shea mentioned that the balloon launch was again
delayed due to weather. It has been rescheduled to June 27%.

5. Adjourn: The next regular school committee meeting will be held in the John Tavares Library in
the Ford Middle School on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 immediately following the PRIDE Award
Ceremony which will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Ford Middle School Cafetorium. A motion was made
by Mrs. Downing and seconded by Mr. Sumner to adjourn the meeting. The committee unanimousty
agreed. (5:45 p.m.)

Respectfully submitted:
Mary E. Carter, Secretary
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